
 
       

 

 

 

 

 

The following children are Stars of the Week for the week ending 7th February   

 

Nursery    Reception    Year One 

Leo     Anaia     Rafay 
Uzair     Julia     Rae’y 
      Aisosa     Osman 
      Zunaira    Myrtle 
           Samuel A 
           Helen 

Year Two    Year Three    Year Four 

Sofia     Hassan    Liyana 
Jonathan    Toby     Zain 
Klejdjon    Shia     Rosita 
Rajvir     Divine     Tala 
      Alfie    
      Ella 

Year Five    Year Six 

Anisha    Fatima 
Ryan     Karle 
Navnika    Riha 
Khaled    Yahia  
      Jack  
      Grace B 

 
  

 
Just a reminder that we are a nut free school. We have children  
in school with nut allergies. Please don’t send any products in  
lunch boxes that contain nuts. Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

  

   

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Hot Dogs 
with Curly 

Fries 

Sweet and 
Sour Chicken 
with Rice and 

Prawn 
Crackers 

Roast Pork 
and Apple 

Sauce, 
Stuffing, Roast 
Potatoes and 

Gravy  

Jacket Potato 
Day  

 
With a 

selection of 
fillings:  

 
Cheese, 
Beans, 

Coleslaw, 
Tuna Mayo, 
Barbequed 

Beef, 
Vegetable 

Curry 

Pizza Day 
Meat Feast or 
Margherita 
(Larger slice of 
Pizza instead of 

chips) 

 
Breaded Fish 
with Chips 

Chicken Pie  

Vegetarian 
Hot  

Dogs with 
Curly Fries 

Vegetable 
Curry with 
Rice and 

Naan Bread 

Roast Quorn 
Fillet, Stuffing, 
Roast Potatoes 

and Gravy Tomato and 
Basil Pasta 

Peas 
Sweetcorn 

Broccoli  
Carrots 

Mixed 
Vegetables 
Cabbage 

Baked Beans 
Mixed 

Vegetables 
Vegetarian 
Sweet Chilli 

Noodles  

Jacket Potato 
with A 

Selection of 
Fillings 

Jacket Potato 
with A 

Selection of 
Fillings 

Jacket Potato 
with A 

Selection of 
Fillings 

Jacket Potato 
with A 

Selection Of 
Fillings 

Selection of 
Sandwiches 

Selection of 
Sandwiches 

Selection of 
Sandwiches 

Selection of 
Sandwiches 

Selection of 
Sandwiches 

Fruit Crumble 
with Custard 

Chocolate 
Brownie 

Cheesecake Rice Pudding  Jelly   

Available Daily – Fresh Bread, Fresh Fruit, Fresh Fruit Pots, Fruit Yoghurts and Salad Bar 

                                                            

                  www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk          0121 464 1769             @WoodhousePA 
                                                                            Also available in colour online 

Stars of the Week 

Congratulations to all of these children who have gone over and above with their 

effort in class and around school this week. We are very proud of each and every 

one of you. Keep up the good work. Will it be you next week?  

http://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/


 
       

27th – 31st January 2020 

                           Yearly attendance is currently running at: 96.34% 

                           Last week’s attendance was: 95.96% 
       Our Attendance target for this year is 97%  

Class Attendance for the week   Class Attendance for the week 

Nursery 96.34%  3A 95.33% 
RM 95.52%  3N 95.81% 
RW 94.24%  4W 96.77% 
1L 96.21%  4SO 94.48% 

1OW 95.86%  5W 94.48% 
2F 93.33%  5H 99.33% 
2G 97.59%  6D 97% 
RR 92.86%  6L  99% 

  6WS 92.11% 

 
Congratulations to 5H who had the best class attendance for 
last week. We had 88 lates last week across all year groups. 
These, no matter how small, are lost learning time.  

Weekly 
Lates 

NSY RM RW 1L 1OW 2F 2G 3A 3N 4W 4SO 5W 5H 6D 6L 6WS 

Before reg 3 5 10 9 4 1 3 3 7 5 3 2 9 1 4 10 

After reg 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 11th Feb – 1L Class Assembly (9 – 9:30) Parents Invited 

Wednesday 12th Feb – Nursery Parent Workshops  

(A Group: 10:30 – 11:30. B Group & Full Time: 2 – 3)  

Thursday 13th Feb – 3A Class Assembly (9 – 9:30) Parents Invited 

Monday 17th – Friday 21st Feb – Half Term Break 

Monday 24th Feb – First Day Back at School 

Monday 24th Feb – Year 1 Cadbury World visit  

Wednesday 26th Feb – Year 6 Reading Parent Workshop (9 – 10)  

Friday 28th Feb – Year 3 visit to Birmingham Museum & Art Gallery  

Tuesday 3rd Mar – 1OW Class Assembly (9 – 9:30) Parents Invited 

Wednesday 4th Mar – Year 3 Grammar Parent Workshops  

(3A: 9 – 10 and 3N: 2 – 3) 

Thursday 5th Mar – World Book Day (Plans to follow) 

Wednesday 11th Mar – Year 4 Reading Parent Workshop (9 – 10) 

Thursday 12th Mar – Reception Parent Workshop (9 – 10) 

Friday 13th Mar – Sport Relief  

Thursday 19th Mar – 5W Class Assembly (9 – 9:30) Parents Invited 

Thursday 26th Mar – 4SO Class Assembly (9 – 9:30) Parents Invited 

Thursday 26th Mar – Year 2 SATs meeting (3:20 – 4) In 2G’s room 

Monday 30th Mar – Year 2 Parent Workshop (2 – 3) 

Tuesday 31st Mar – 2F Class Assembly (9 – 9:30) Parents Invited 

Wednesday 1st Apr – Nursery visit to Attwell Farm   

Thursday 2nd Apr – Last Day of Term  

Friday 3rd Apr – Staff Training Day  

Monday 6th – Friday 17th Apr – Easter Holidays  

Monday 20th Apr – First Day Back at School 

Wednesday 6th May – Year 3 Maths Parent Workshops (3N: 9 – 10 and 3A: 2 – 3) 

Thursday 7th May – School Closed for Elections  

Friday 8th May – May Bank Holiday (Changed from Monday 4th to coincide with VE Day 75th 

Anniversary) 

Tuesday 19th May – RW Class Assembly (9 – 9:30) Parents Invited 

Wednesday 20th May – Year 4 Maths Parent Workshop (9 – 10)  

Monday 25th – Friday 29th May – Half Term 

Monday 1st Jun – First Day Back at School 

Tuesday 9th Jun – Nursery Class Assembly (9 – 9:30) Parents Invited 

Thursday 11th Jun – 5H Class Assembly (9 – 9:30) Parents Invited 

Monday 15th Jun – Sports Day  

Wednesday 17th – Friday 19th Jun – Year 5 Bushcraft Residential  

Tuesday 23rd Jun – RM Class Assembly (9 – 9:30) Parents Invited 

Thursday 25th Jun – 3N Class Assembly (9 – 9:30) Parents Invited 

Tuesday 30th Jun – 2G Class Assembly (9 – 9:30) Parents Invited 

Friday 3rd Jul – EYFS & KS1 Summer Concert (9 – 9:30 & repeated at 2:45 – 3:15) 

Friday 10th Jul – KS2 Summer Concert (9 – 9:30 & repeated at 2:45 – 3:15) 

Wednesday 15th Jul – Year 6 Leavers Performance (2 – 2:45) 

Thursday 16th Jul – Year 6 Graduation (2 – 4:30)  

inclusionteam@woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk 

 

 

 
The Inclusion Team at Woodhouse work together with children and families to offer and provide support 
and opportunities to ensure that all have the chance to achieve and succeed. If you have anything you 
would like to discuss with a member of the team regarding your child or children’s learning, behaviour, 
well-being or health then please come along to one of our upcoming surgery sessions, contact us on the 
email address above or book an appointment through the main office. The most appropriate member 
of the team, depending on your query, will get in touch with you to discuss next steps and/or arrange 
a meeting. All members of the team will be on hand at surgery sessions as well as on a daily basis. 

We would like to remind families that if times are difficult or you are going through a tough time, you 
need only ask and we will do all we can.  Of course, we are always here for your children, and we will 
do anything which we can do to help them to learn, succeed and become fine citizens.  We are also 
there for our families and the wider school community.  If we can help in any way: with food bank 
support, support with uniforms and clothing or with any other aspect of life, then please come and talk 
to us.  If we cannot help directly, we can often sign post to the support needed and help you to access 
assistance.  Please don’t suffer in silence. 

 

 

 

  

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whole year dates 

available on the website 

5H 

Mr 
Kennedy  
Learning 
Mentor 

Mr Parslow 
Deputy 
Head 
Behaviour 
Lead 

Miss Mason 
SENCo 
Assistant 
Head 

Mrs 
Kennedy  
Pastoral 
Lead  

mailto:inclusionteam@woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk


 
       

Life Education  

This week Woodhouse have had a visit from  
Coram Life Education and Harold the Giraffe! 
All children from every year group were able  
to attend a session which was age  
appropriate to them. From healthy eating  
and being kind to each other for the younger  
classes to health and drug education for the  
older children. Parents were also offered the opportunity to attend some 
sessions. All children enjoyed getting involved with different activities 
linked to their topic and we were all impressed with their maturity to the 
subjects that were discussed. 
 
Year 1 thoroughly enjoyed their time with Harold the Giraffe learning 
about healthy and unhealthy food and making good choices when it 
comes to their diets. 
 

Home Learning  
 

Grace B, one of our Year 6 children,  
has produced this amazing piece of  
home learning showing the  
relationships and conversions  
between fractions, decimals and  
percentages. There is information  
on there on how to convert, a  
conversion table and a visual  
representation. She has shared  
this learning with her peers and  
used it in class to support her  
learning and the learning of others.  

 

Our School Cabinet are running a competition to design a mascot 
for Woodhouse.  

They have produced a flyer (below) which was sent out to all 
children for them to draw their designs on. They are looking for 
unique, creative designs.   

 

Hello there!   

Are you interested in a school mascot? 

Well then please can you help us design 

one. IT is up to YOU to decide who it should 

be!  ANY children can enter! 

 

Please submit your amazing designs by 27 

February 2020 

Good Luck! 😊 

Hand designs in to the main office. 

 
Once all designs are in, the Cabinet will shortlist their favourites 
and will begin the next stages of selecting a winner.  

Once they have a design they all like, we will seek to get the 
mascot created.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
       

Each week we will be bringing you a different book recommendation from the 
staff. They have produced posters of their recommended books which will all be 
posted in the library for the children to see.  

This week’s recommendation is from Mr Kennedy.  

The colouring template mentioned on the poster is available from the library.  

We hope you enjoy the book!  

Does your child enjoy music?  

The Alternative Learning Foundation will be running 30-minute 
weekly sessions during term time with optional holiday group 
sessions also available.  

This is a great opportunity for your child to develop in confidence 
and learn new skills in a safe and creative environment.  

Booking is essential to guarantee a place.  

Please call for more details.  

 


